
P a g e ]  o f  I 

W e a r e i  r r e c e i p t  o f  your a p p I i c a t . n  consul tat ion documen t  dated 26 Jane 2013 

Our  newsgatherrnq operat ion involves the m o v e m e n t  o f  satelhte trucks and crew cars f r o m  our garage and 
underground car park tn Coley Street and Gough Street on a 24/7basis We also have a goods tn del ivery area at 
the back of 200 GIdy'S Inn Road close t o  Elm Street As you know the streets are very  na r row w t h  residents and 
paid parking bays g a n g  t h e m  undue certain times o f  the day get very congested. 

Our  staff w h o  w o r k  in 210 Gray's Inn Road regularly have t o  cross Coley Street t o  get  t o n e r  bui ld ing at 200 Gray's 

Inn R .  d and t h .  process has been risk assessed f o r  the current  loading in t ra f f i c  t ha t  uses these roads 

Our  concern is t ha t  these roads may become dangerous if t h e y  are more congested w i t h  building t raf f ic  t o  the 
Phoenix site and we wou ld  ask t ha t  the developers and the council take this in to  considerat ion when  progressing 
this scheme Ideally we wou ld  like the t o p  o f  Phoenix place rnto Calthorpe Street t o  be made t w o  way and the 
cobbled Gough Street t o  remain intact 

W e  wou ld  be g ra te fu l ] ]  you could pass these concerns on to  the developers and would o f  course be happy to 

mee t  and discuss fu r the r  d needed 
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